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March Newsletter  
 

 Lock Haven Catholic School PTO 
  311 W. Water Street, Lock Haven, PA 17745 
  570-748-7252 http://www.lhcs.org/  

 

Spring Forward  
 

 

As we move into the Spring season and the 
remainder of the school year, PTO would like to 

thank all our parents, teachers, and staff for 
supporting our fundraisers and volunteering in any 

capacity. You are SO appreciated, and we could 
not do what we do without all of you!  

--------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

 

Helminiak’s Early Spring/Easter Flower Fundraiser 

Our spring fundraiser with Helminiak’s is looking to be another great 
success!  Although we do not have the total profit calculated yet, 
we do know that it has exceeded our expectations and we had 
many families participate! So, another HUGE thank you to 
Helminiak’s, our volunteers, and all our families that sold and 
purchased these beautiful flowers!  

Orders can be picked up on Friday, March 26, starting at 12 PM.  

*Volunteers are needed!* Starting at 10 AM, we will need help 
organizing, unloading, sorting, and distributing the items. If you can 
help for any period of time, please email Kira Rosamilia at 
krosamilia5@gmail.com or call/text 570-660-3114. Thank you!! 

 

  

 (Please turn over for more announcements) 

 

Upcoming PTO Events 

March 26 

Helminiak Order Pick-up 

April 13 

PTO Meeting at 6:30 PM 

April 24 

Bird Feeder/Seed Event 

April 30 

Marianna’s Pick-up 

 
 

Box Tops 
Please download the Box 
Tops app for Box Top 
collection and do not forget 
to upload your receipts! 
Thank you!  
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More Important News 

 

Family Bird Feeder/Seed Creation Event  

This event, sponsored in part by Chatham Run Feed Mill and LHCS 
PTO, will be held on April 24, at 9 AM, at Chatham Run Feed Mill. 
Reservations are required by turning in the previously provided form 
and $3 per bird feeder to the school by March 31st. Checks can be 
made payable to LHCS PTO.  

Marianna’s Hoagie and Pizza Fundraiser 

We will be having a Marianna’s fundraiser in April and the pick-up 
date will be on April 30th, the same day as Race for Education. 
Please be on the lookout for the flyer/order form.  

*Volunteers will be needed for this pick-up date!* If you will be able 
to help in any capacity starting at 10 AM when the items will be 
delivered, please email Kira Rosamilia at krosamilia5@gmail.com or 
call/text 570-660-3114. Thank you in advance!!  

#LHCSsupportslocals 

Following the success of supporting our local restaurants through our 
social media event, PTO will be sponsoring another social media 
hashtag event to support our local small businesses! The dates for 
this event will be April 1st- April 19th to shop at the various businesses 
and then upload a picture to social media with 
#LHCSsupportslocals and the business name tagged too! We will 
then pick a random participant to win a gift certificate to that 
business. Details will be provided separately, including the names of 
the local small businesses.  

Looking ahead to May, our student basket raffle will be back!  

We will be sending out more information regarding the raffle, which  
will be held the week of May 10. Sign-ups to donate a kid themed  
basket for grades K-8 will be included in this information.  

 

Future PTO Meeting Dates/Times  

April 13th 6:30                                  May 11th 6:30 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

TB PTO Officers 

President: Kira Rosamilia 
Vice President: Richelle Haffley 
Secretary: Molly Leitch 
Treasurer: Misty Myers 
Council Representative: Ann Banfill  


